
 
 

 
 
“I'm one of the privileged candidates of the new NSPRAP. 
 

Orientation was a fun and detailed week as we had information to make us successful 

in the CFA and eventual practice provided to us. Fiona, Gwen and Mallory were 

available for every and any question we had. They were very nice, accommodating and 

welcoming.  

 
CFA experience: I was shown Canadian medical practice and my assessors are very 
open. They made my CFA experience worthwhile. They are always ready to answer 
your questions and clear your doubts as to what to expect in practice. 
 
Indeed, it was a valuable exposure and a necessary step to go through for a successful 
Canadian medical practice!” 
 

 


